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Subject: Serious Injury Collision - Vista 

Person Providing Information: Deputy Jason Malson 

Email Address of Provider: Jason.Malson@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 760-940-4551 

Media Contact: Sergeant Laura Whalen 

Date of Release: March 31, 2018 

Time of Release: 3:40 a.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On March 30, 2018, at about 9:42 p.m., a 70-year old male pedestrian attempted to walk across Civic Center Drive, 
outside of the crosswalk near the intersection with Eucalyptus Avenue in the City of Vista, when he was struck by a Honda 
Civic travelling southbound.  The pedestrian sustained serious injuries and was transported by ambulance to Palomar 
Medical Center in Escondido.  The pedestrian had numerous fractured bones; however, none of the injuries were believed 
to be life threatening.  The 47-year old female driver of the Honda was not injured in the collision.  Alcohol is believed to 
be a factor on behalf of the pedestrian. 
 
The Vista Traffic Division is conducting the investigation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


